
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
 
We would like to update you on the 
progress of the PROHIBIT-ICH trial. 
 

Thank you to Rita Ghatala, Sarah 
Stratton and the St George’s team, who 
have recruited their first patient on the 
PROHIBIT-ICH trial!  
 
 
Thank you to Peter Wilding and Vaishali 
Dave and the Imperial team, who have 

recruited their first patient on the trial! 

KEEP GOING!! 

SITE RECRUITMENT!! 

UPDATE:  

 4 patients have been recruited and 

randomised on the trial  

 We can now co-enrol with So-START 

(trial run by Professor Rustam Al-

Shahi Salman in Edinburgh) 

 

OUR AIMS:  

 In the near future to organise a phone 

call with each site to discuss 

recruitment solutions  

 
 

May 2019 

For any queries, please contact: Shahena Butt (shahena.butt@ucl.ac.uk) 

We are excited for recruitment this year and we would like to thank you again for your continued help 
and support!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Shahena Butt  David Werring      Peter Rothwell                Michelle Wilson 
Study Co-ordinator  Chief Investigator      Co-Chief Investigator          Research co-ordinator 
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